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Dear Business Partner, 

 
Russia invaded Ukraine in the night of 23rd February 2022 and in the meantime acts of war     

have spread to several parts of Ukraine. 

 
Sanders-Kauffmann operates 2 plants in western Ukraine (in Winograd and Irschawa), which        

is on the Hungarian border. In this region it is currently calm, our operations continue as usual  
and there are no interruptions at the moment. 

 
From today's point of view, there are no signs that fighting will spread to these western areas; 

nevertheless, we would like to point out that there may be delays for deliveries from Ukraine.    

We are working to keep the supply of goods running smoothly as far as possible and will inform 
you of any changes in good time. We are also working on possibilities of relocating production     

to other European countries in order to ensure a constant supply of goods. 
 

We will keep you informed about further developments. 

 
Best regards  
Sanders-Kauffmann GmbH 


